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          Friday 13th November 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

In Early Years we use a tool called “Evidence Me” to record your child’s achievements. This helps us to record where your 

child is working within the curriculum and see the progress they have made across the Early Years Framework. Whilst we 

have been sharing photos of the exciting things going on within class with you via Class Dojo, these are group activities and 

not specific to your child.  

 

Evidence me give us the option to share your child’s individual achievements with you. 

 

Over the next few weeks, we would like to set up this element of the Evidence Me tool and begin sharing the work going on in 

school with you. 

 The ‘Parent Share’ feature in Evidence Me enables you to view reports (complete with photos) via the app or web suite, 

showing you what your child has been learning and the new skills they are developing. 

 

You can send us your comments and feedback by simply adding them to the reports. This will help our staff to support your 

child even more effectively in the classroom.  

You can also take an active role in contributing to your child’s observation portfolio by uploading your own observations, simply 

add these to the app or web suite. This will also allow us to build great home / school links and even set tasks for the children 

to complete at home and you can send us in photo evidence of them completing them.  

 

Whilst we will always try our best to ensure photos are of only your child, there may be occasions where a group photo is 

taken. If you do not want your child to appear in group photos that will be shared with all parents, please tick the box below. 

However please remember this may mean your child will not appear in some of the group activities posted.  

 

In order for you to gain access to Evidence me you will need to provide us with your most up to date email.  

You will receive an email in the next few weeks from support@2eskimos.com asking you to confirm that you would like to 

participate. Make sure you check your spam/junk inbox as sometimes emails can get lost in there.  

Participation is optional, but we really recommend getting involved. 

Please return these forms as soon as possible as I will begin to enter the emails for setup once most have been received. I 

will let you know via Class Dojo when the emails have been sent out to you.  

 

I really hope you would all like to take part and share your child’s learning journey with us.  

 

Thanks 

 

Mrs L Turner 

 

 

 

Name of  Child:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I would not like my child to appear in group photos 

 

 

The email address  to create my Evidence Me account ___________________________________________________ 
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